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Date: June 26th, 2019 

Announcement for Discontinuation of Ultrasonic Level Meter 

To whom it may concern; 

We sincerely appreciate your continuous support and confidence in our products and 
services. 

We have supplied Ultrasonic Level Meter (USLM series) for a long time. Since 
microwave technology has grown in the industrial measurement field and covers most 
level measurement applications, it is difficult to maintain the internal production control 
for Ultrasonic Level Meter.  
Thus, we regrettably decided to discontinue the production of Ultrasonic Level Meter. 

We apologize for any inconvenience it may cause you, but hope your kind acceptance. 

- Discontinued sensor: Ultrasonic Level Meter 
(Model: USLM-PE92, 93, and 95 series) 
* USLM-PE91 and 96 have been discontinued 

since November 2012. 

- Discontinued date:  End of March 2020 

- Available period for Until End of March 2023 
repair service: (All parts will be supplied 

as long as it is available in our stock.)

- Successor model:  Radar Transmitter 
Model: MWLM-PR26 series 
(Under some special applications, 

other solution or models may be substituted.) 

If you have any request, please do not hesitate to contact with our distributor or me. 

Sincerely yours, 

Kazuhito Maeda 
Export Manager 


